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Week 6: MAP Testing and Fun at School

This year, we are so excited to have our 8th-10th graders interviewing and gathering information for our
newsletter! Here’s what they found:

Highlights fromWeek 6…

This week was definitely exciting at IAA! We had our first round of MAP testing. Thanks to Home &
School, our students were treated to gourmet healthy snacks to help keep them fueled as they showed
their incredible knowledge. Our Kindergarten and 9th & 10th grade students got together andmade
several recipes of incredible Peach Freezer Jam. They evenmade enough to share! Our 5th-8th
graders started learning about the different muscles in the human body. Our 2nd-4th graders learned a
new game at recess and spent time with their favorite subject: math!
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A Special Look at Our Awesome Students!

Upcoming Events:
September 25-October 6 – MAP Testing
October 3 – Hot Lunch: Pizza & Veggies
October 5 – Hot Lunch: Grilled Cheese, Tomato Soup, & Veggies
October 19 – End of 1st Quarter
October 20 – No School: Fall Break
October 28 – School Church Service at GJ Church
November 1 – No School: Parent-Teacher Conferences
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